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1859 
A Valuable Mourning Ring was Found at East Knoyle, on Monday, the 4th January.  Any person 
describing the same, paying also the expenses of this notice, and giving the reward of £1, may have 
the ring on applying to George Coward, East Knoyle, Hindon      Salisbury & Winchester Journal, 
Saturday, 15 January 1859 


